
English
All we need to say is ‘egg’! A mysterious egg turned up within the
Reception outdoor area! Mrs Gibbs spotted it and we then went to
investigate. We discussed where it could possibly have come from,
what kind of egg it could be and what we should do with it? We
thought it’d be best to all write a letter to Mrs Holditch explaining what
had happened, describing the egg and also asking her for advice. Mrs
Holditch has since replied to us and has told us to keep an eye out  as
the egg has disappeared. I then introduced our new book, ‘The Egg’ by
M.P. Robertson, which coincidentally is all about a rather large egg that
appeared in George’s chicken coop! George decides to look after it,
but after three days and three nights, it started to rumble! The children
had to continue the story using their own ideas. 

Maths
In Maths this week, we have been finishing off the Multiplication and
Division topic. Following on from previous learning, the children can use
their knowledge of the times tables to divide. They have become
aware that they can use the 2s, 5s and 10s times-table to help them
fluently divide by 2, 5 and 10. 
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Have a lovely weekend, see you on Tuesday!
Mrs Irvine, Mrs Pattanshetti, Miss Brooks, Mrs Webster and Mrs Gibbs

Spellings
Here are our new spellings for next week:

Group A Group B
love

come
some
one

once 
ask

friend
school

eye
could
should
would
whole

people
actually
breathe

build
caught

Key Dates

Monday 5th May - Bank Holiday 
Monday 19  May - Trip to Wingham Wildlife Parkth

Friday 23  May - Last Day of Term 5rd

Monday 2  June - First Day of Term 6nd

Tuesday 3  June - Viking Day/Woodland Learningrd


